
The ‘Tots and Tinies’ group is moving to ‘The Den’ from Thursday 10th March 

next to Pennington Infant school, Priestlands Road, SO41 8HX. 

There’s plenty of free parking on the surrounding roads. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There is a bell behind the post 

you will need to ring, one of 

the team will unlock the gate 

The Den 

The entrance to ‘The Den’ is 

opposite to Whitaker 

Crescent 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


